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92 
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

OF" THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM R-698 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OF"F"ICIAL CORRESPONDENCE 

TO THE BOARD 

September 9, 1940 

Dear Sir: 

The Judiciar1 Committee of the House 
of Representatives on September 6, 1940, made 
a favorable report to the House on H.R. 10464, 
"A bill to assist in the national defense pro­
gram by amending sections 3477 and 3737 of the 
Revised Statutes to permit the assignment of 
cla:Uns under public contracts", which is a sub­
stitute measure for H.R. 10365, a cop,y of which 
was forwarded to you with the Board's letter 
dated August 23, 1940 (R-695). 

A cop,y of H.R. 10464, together with 
a covJ of the Committee Report, is transmitted 
herewith for your further information on this 
subject. 

Enclosures 2 

Very truly yours, 

Chester Morrill, 
Secretary. 

(Enclosures sent only with addressed copies) 

TO T'H~ PRESIDENTS AND CHAIRMEN OF .AL~J FEDERAL 
RESFR~7E BPIES Am:; THE MEMBERS AND SECRETARY 
OF THE FEDERAL ADVISORY COUNCIL. 
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